
STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 26, 2021 
8:30 Worship Attendance = 65                     10:30 Worship Attendance = 76 
Total Sunday Attendance = 141             Wednesday Connection Groups = 98 
 
Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund   

Loose $583.00 
Envelopes $1,761.00 
Sunday School $248.00 
Total General Fund  $2,592.00 

      Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = $6,241.85 
 

CCDR Offerings (Mortgage) 
Card Ministry $40.00 
CCDR Giving $115.00 
Total CCDR $155.00 

      Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = $1,062.52 
 

NOTES:  Current Mortgage Debt = $639,090.42 
 Monthly Mortgage = $4,604.28  
Total Weekly Offering:  

$2,592.00 + $155.00 = $2,747.00 
 
NOTES:  
    (1) The offerings listed above do not include Online Giving.   
    (2) Online Giving for August was GF = $3,925.00     CCDR = $855.00 
 
 

Reminders and Upcoming Events:  
10/4: Trustee Meeting 
10/5: PAW Packs Meeting at 6:30 pm 
10/6:  Adult Choir Practice at 6 pm 
10/6: Christmas Cantata Practice at 6:30 
10/6: Wednesday Night Connection Groups at 7 pm 
10/9: Men’s Prayer at 8:00 am 
10/11: Elders Meeting at 6:00 pm; Church Council meeting at 7:00 pm 
10/14: Ladies Birthday Bash begins at 6:30 pm 
10/18: Happy Helpers will meet at 1 pm 
10/19: GIGGLES Ladies Lunch at noon at Country Café’ 
10/23: PAW Packs Spaghetti Dinner at Green Spring BIC, Newville 
10/23: PA Sunday School Convention at Antrim BIC, Chambersburg 
10/28: Annual Trunk or Treat Festival from 6-8 pm 
 
 
    Karate School meets every Monday and Thursday at 6:00 pm  
    Cub Scouts meet every Tuesday at 6:30 pm 

Newville First Church of God     
October 3, 2021   
8:30 & 10:30 am              

Musical Prelude - A Time of Preparing to Worship 
Announcements 
Songs of Worship        

 “Soul On Fire”          
 “The Lion and The Lamb”         

A Time of Prayer 
In the Word: 
     Message Series:  The 4D Focus 
     Message: “Nourished by Christ”  
                  Pastors Andrew and Kathryn Griffith 
     Text:   John 6 
The Lord’s Supper  
Musical Postlude – A Time of Reflection 
 
Next week, our Director of Children’s M inistries, Katie Kane, 
w ill be sharing w ith us on the subject, “Think Small”.  P lease 
be sure to join us as we continue our 4D Series! 
 
Love Offering:  Over the next couple of weeks we w ill have a 
special receptacle placed to receive offerings for a young mom in 
our community w ho has fallen on hard times.  We as a church want 
to help as much as we can and w e're asking you to join us.  P lease 
consider giving.  Thank you for being the hands and feet of Jesus.   
 
The Women's Ministry will host a "Birthday Bash" on Thursday, 
October 14 at 6:30 pm in the APB.  All Ladies and girls are 
invited and there is no cost to attend.  Invitations with details 
and reservations have been placed in mailboxes.  See the 
church secretary if you need a form.  Contact person is Mary 
Beth Miller at phone number 717-440-2111.  Please put 
completed reservation forms in the box located in the mailroom 
by October 5th. 
 
I f you are interested in the “Adopt a Student” program here at our 
church, please sign up online or on the sheets near the mailboxes!  



Nursery Volunteer Schedule (8:30 service) 
October 3:  Stephanie McCullough & Rebecca Fickel 
October10:  Erica Reall & Elijah Reall 
 

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – October 3rd 
8:30 Jr Church 
Check In:   Kevin & Laura Lay  
Junior Church:  Linda Webber & Amanda Webber 
9:30 Sunday School 
Check In:  Jeanne Young 
Teacher:  Angie Anderson 
10:30 Jr Church 
Check In:  Deanna & Cameron Rhinehart 
Pre-School:  Stacie Nickel & Delaney Rhinehart 
Elementary:  Sylvia Miller & Shannon Kane 

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – October 10th 
8:30 Jr Church 
Check In:  Kevin Miller 
Junior Church:  Linda Webber & Emily Reall 
9:30 Sunday School 
Check In:  Katie Kane 
Teacher:  Gina Meals 
10:30 Jr Church 
Check In:  Michael Copenhaver 
Junior Church:  Stacie Nickel & Rebekah Nickel 
Elementary:   Sylvia Miller & Barb Hoover 
 

If you are willing to help with Promise Kids or the Nursery, please contact Katie Kane by 
email (katie@tcp.church) or phone (717-448-9218) or Kristy Warren via email 
(krwa2009@live.com) or phone (717-658-0045). 
 
Please refer to the flyers posted on the bulletin board to see how you can 
get “connected” to one of the Connection Groups.  For additional copies, 
or information,  contact the office. 
 
For copies of past bulletins, newsletters, council reports, or financial 
reports, check the rack located inside the front doors.  If some are missing, 
contact the church office. 
 
The 157th Pennsylvania State Sunday School Convention will be 
held on Saturday, October 23, 2021 at the Antrim Brethren in 
Christ Church, 24 Kauffman Road, Chambersburg.  For more 
information, check out the flyer posted on the bulletin board, or 
go to www.SundaySchoolHelp.org. 

The Young Adult Connection Group will be going for an outing 
to Cluggy's Family Amusement Center on Thursday, October 
21st.  We will be meeting at 6 pm for supper and some 
games.  Please contact Wayne or Stacie Nickel (717) 226-0659 
for more information.  (This group is for anyone who is no longer in 
high school and between the ages of 19 and 30-ish.). 
 

The Annual Spaghetti Dinner/Silent Auction in support 
of the PAW Packs program will be held on Saturday, 
October 23rd from 4:30 pm – 7:00 pm at Green Spring 

Brethren in Christ Church, 720 Greenspring Rd, Newville.  
Tickets are $10/person.  Eat In or Take Out Available.   
 
The 13th Annual TRUNK OR TREAT (ToT) will be held 
THURSDAY, October 28th from 6-8:00 pm .   There are extra 
flyers for you to take along and post at your favorite business’s 
bulletin board (with permission please!!)  Also, we are looking for 
bags of individually wrapped candy donations.  Please put your 
donations in the marked container in the Café’ by Oct 17th.  Candy 
will be distributed at the “TRUNKS” during the ToT festival.  Also, 
decorate and share your car “TRUNK”, sign up near the mailroom!     
 

During the month of October, the Promise Kids will be 
decorating and packing shoeboxes for Operation 
Christmas Child.  Shoeboxes and items to pack inside of 
the boxes will be provided.  Promise Kids are welcome 

to join in this service project and bring an item to donate (or more) 
from this suggested list:  toy (soccer ball, doll, game), personal 
hygiene items  (comb, toothbrush, washcloth, blanket), 
accessories (hat, socks, sunglasses, flip flops), craft supplies 
(paper, pencils, crayons, coloring book, stickers, watercolor 
paints).  More information and ideas can be found 
at www.samaritanspurse.org.   
 
Our church’s OCC Shoebox Collection Sunday is November 
14th.  It’s never too early to start collecting “goodies” for 
your shoebox.  Contacts for OCC this year are Norma Barrick 
and Kathy Biscuit 

Reminder to Council and Staff:  Please have your report for 
the November Congregation Meeting to the office by 
October 24th. 

mailto:krwa2009@live.com
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